
  For Public / Government Sector Use only 

Call for 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake Donations 

      

Kumamoto Prefecture is currently taking donations to help those 

affected by the earthquakes that started on April 14. Donations will be accepted 

until June 30.  

We are requesting donations to be sent by bank transfers using the 

information listed below. 

 

1. Information for Donation Bank Account: 

Bank Name The Higo Bank, Ltd 

SWIFT Code/BIC Code HIGOJPJT 

Branch Name KENCHO BRANCH 

Transfer Account Number 0000012 

Account Holder Kumamotoken 

*Regarding the transfer fee of donations, there will be no fee on RECEIVING side 

(Higo Bank); however, there may be a charge on SENDING side. 

 

2. Issuance of receipts for Donations: 

For those who require a receipt for your donation, please send us the 

information listed below. Once your information has been confirmed with your 

transferred donation, a receipt will be sent to you.  

 

【Requested Information】 

（１） Transfer for public/Government Sector Information 

（２）Date of Transfer 

（３）Amount of Transfer 

【Contact Address】 

 E-mail: kokusai@pref.kumamoto.lg.jp 

（Kumamoto Prefecture International Affairs Division） 

 *Please put For Public/Government Sector use only “Call for 2016 Kumamoto 

Earthquake Donations Receipt” in the subject line as a title. 


